
Message from PEIA: Beware of Fraud! 
 

 

In recent months, PEIA has seen an increase in the number of members who are being 

contacted by out-of-state pharmacies pushing diabetic supplies and other products and 

medications. The caller will ask to “verify” your insurance information, and then offer to 

link you to a physician who can write you a prescription for whatever you “need,” often 

with no copay. 

Beware! These pharmacies are NOT in PEIA’s network, and you could be left owing 

thousands of dollars for prescription products and supplies you do not want to need! 

PEIA has been working with various authorities in a number of states to shut down 

these operations, but every time we get one shut down, another one pops up. 

If you are contacted by one of these pharmacies, we encourage you to report the incident 

to the WV Attorney General’s Consumer Protection Division. 
 


